
j~ghton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 8:57 AM
To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret
Subject: FW: Opposed To Aquarian Rate Increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098,
Aquarion Water Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Steve Demarais [mailto: sdemarais@trilogytouch.com]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 8:50 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Opposed To Aquarian Rate Increase

Dear PUC,

I urge you not to grant Aquarian’s request for a rate increase. Thank you.

Steve Demarais
975 Ocean Blvd. #28
Hampton, NH 03842
603-929-1161
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